
PC# 212

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kyle Butler
2433 Glenford Drive
Aurora, IL 60502
Kylehutlerl 3gmaiLcorn
(630) 333-6606



PC# 213

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Erik Heinen
1935 Saint Anthony
Minneapolis, MN 55418
Heinen.e.a(d2gmail.corn



PC# 214

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey Stephens
1828 Parkfield Dr.
Pekin, IL 61554
j lsmwg.com



PC# 215

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault. Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Delmar Ballinger
527 E. Main
Havana, IL 62644
Dhalliner84)&Ymail corn



PC# 216

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jace Earp
1520 S. Livingston St.
Peoria, IL 61605
JaceO32 1 (dgmai1.com
(309) 370-8133



PC# 217

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Robert Harrison
17067 Count Court
Fairhope, AL 36532
rbrthrrsn(2yahoo coin
(601) 316-2531



PC# 218

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Edmond Herbert
1741 School St.
Washington, IL 61571
Sued 1 3(dfrontier,corn



PC# 219

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
James Nowaczyk
15825 Ridgeland Ave
Oak Forest, IL 60452
Mnowaczyk3858vowwav.conj



PC# 220

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mary Goecking
8850 Ridge Lane
Orland 1-lills, IL 60487
Clip20@comcast.net
(708) 460-9718



PC# 221

January 18,2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Anton Jezek III
1601 S. Patterson Rd.
Joliet, IL 60436
Ajezek(arnwgem corn
(815) 207-4911



PC# 222

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
James Goecking
8850 Ridge Lane
Orland Hills, IL 60487
Gecko I (corncast.net



PC# 223

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
William Burke
8726 Raintree Road
Tinley Park, IL 60487
wburke(drnwcen.coin
(3 12) 343-2437



PC# 224

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Christopher Wright
909 Chelsea Ct.
New Lenox, IL 60451
CyJght87()vahoo.corn



PC# 225

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Stephen Patterson
1418 Benton Rd.
Lake Villa, IL 60046
p1tterson(cVmgçrLcom

(847) 599-2243



PC# 226

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kim Baker
39445 N. Winchester Rd
Wadsworth, IL 60083
j2iike1)yahoo.com
(847) 814-3448



PC# 227

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Claudia Calderon
4810 5. Elizabeth Street
Chicago, IL 60609
C1audkica1deroijjllyahoo.com
(3 12) 350-0302



PC# 228

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
William Baker
39445 N. Winchester Rd
Wadsworth, IL 60083
wdhaker(ayahoo.com
(224) 286-0332



PC# 229

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Bud Walker
5663 Rosinweed Lane
Naperville, IL 60564
pswalkeipl.com
(630) 357-0214



PC# 230

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Wayne Ollila
8045 19tl Ave.
Kenosha, WI 53143
wayneollila(ayahoo.com



PC# 231

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, DocketNo. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
John Gary
12559 5. Parkside
Palos Heights, IL 60463
jjohn2 1 (d’hotmail.com
(708) 935-7137



PC# 232

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Bill Woods
617 W. Bevan Dr.
Joliet, IL 60435
j.\voncranny2003(ayahoo.coni
(8 15) 725-2336



PC# 233

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Donna Woods
617 W. Bevan Dr.
Joliet, IL 60435
Avoncranny2003a2yahoo.corn
(8 15) 725-2336



PC# 234

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Richard Wilkening
227 Parkside Dr.
Shorewood, IL 60404
Rickybobhv84 1 4(hyahoo .com



PC# 235

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Sandra Kinsch
18555 West Point Dr.
Tinley Park, IL 60477
kinsch(thaoLcon



PC# 236

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Cindi Wunglueck
13426 S. Sunflower Ct.
Plainfield, IL 60585
wonluck(acomcast.net
(815) 254-6430



PC# 237

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Paul Wunglueck
13426 5. Sunflower Ct.
Plainfield, IL 60585
wonluck(hcomcasi .net
(815) 254-6430



PC# 238

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Brian Henson
445 Mill Ridge Dr.
Byron, IL 61010
deathtqjordanscherer4yahoo.c.om
(815) 590-3434



PC# 239

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Max Sirvic
3411 West 107th Street
Chicago, IL 60655
sivdom():nmn.com



PC# 240

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Margaret Houlihan
10001 5. Seeley Ave.
Chicago, IL 60605
Magiesmitty4(bgil.pcin
(847) 99-63 52



PC# 241

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jace Earp
1520 5. Livingston St.
Peoria, IL 61605
JaceO32 I (i)gmail.corn
(309) 370-8133



PC# 242

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Catherine Rataj czak
450 W. 37th Place 2w
Chicago, IL 60609
catherineswiatekhotmail.coni
(708) 421-3966



PC# 243

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Brian Barrett
13600 5. Dublin Drive
Homer Glen, IL 60491
Brn197jsbcgjobal.nei
(708) 653-1583



PC# 244

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Dale Branscum
753 State Ave.
Ste 570
Kansas City, KS 66101
dbranscumboilermakers.org



PC# 245

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kyle Evenson
753 State Ave.
Kansas City, KS 66101
kevenson()boilerikersorg
(913) 371-2640



PC# 246

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Thomas Vargas
3S012 Timber Drive
Warrenville, IL 60555
vargas(imwen. corn

(630) 771-7836



PC# 247

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Steve Wyland
1152 N County Road 700 East
Winslow, IN 47598
Retiredbm3 74yahoo.com



PC# 248

January 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them with
products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union members in
the building end construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new
pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities and
businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the end
of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current regulations
were adopted.
Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Donna Luna
5123 S. Moody Ave.

Chicago, Illinois 60638
DML29@ATT . NET
773—350—9213



PC# 249

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such asinstal1ing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Anthony LaPaso
1327 E. Prairie Ave. #3A
Des Plaines, IL 60016
mustang 1943yahoo.com



PC# 250

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as-installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Brandy Madeira
227 William St
East Peoria, IL 61611
brandrea6 148(thyahoo.com
(309) 258-7458


